
University of Montana University of Montana 

ScholarWorks at University of Montana ScholarWorks at University of Montana 

University of Montana News Releases, 1928, 
1956-present University Relations 

1-14-1976 

Youngsters still being accepted for German language classes Youngsters still being accepted for German language classes 

University of Montana--Missoula. Office of University Relations 

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.umt.edu/newsreleases 

Let us know how access to this document benefits you. 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
University of Montana--Missoula. Office of University Relations, "Youngsters still being accepted for 
German language classes" (1976). University of Montana News Releases, 1928, 1956-present. 26842. 
https://scholarworks.umt.edu/newsreleases/26842 

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Relations at ScholarWorks at 
University of Montana. It has been accepted for inclusion in University of Montana News Releases, 1928, 
1956-present by an authorized administrator of ScholarWorks at University of Montana. For more information, 
please contact scholarworks@mso.umt.edu. 

https://scholarworks.umt.edu/
https://scholarworks.umt.edu/newsreleases
https://scholarworks.umt.edu/newsreleases
https://scholarworks.umt.edu/urelations
https://scholarworks.umt.edu/newsreleases?utm_source=scholarworks.umt.edu%2Fnewsreleases%2F26842&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://goo.gl/forms/s2rGfXOLzz71qgsB2
https://scholarworks.umt.edu/newsreleases/26842?utm_source=scholarworks.umt.edu%2Fnewsreleases%2F26842&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:scholarworks@mso.umt.edu


Information Services • University of montana • missoula, montana 59801 • (406) 243-2522 

IMMEDIATELY 

MISSOULA--

YOUNGSTERS STILL BEING ACCEPTED 
FOR GERMAN LANGUAGE CLASSES 

brown/rb 
1-14-76 
local 

Additional elementary school children may still participate in the German language 

classes offered at the University of Montana in Missoula. 

The classes, taught by natives of Germany, are held from 9-10:30 a.m. Saturdays in 

room 204 of the UM Liberal Arts Building. An advanced class is offered for students with 

a previous background in German in addition to a continuing course for students who were 

enrolled in the classes fall quarter. 

Additional information may be obtained by phoning Helga Hosford, coordinator of the 

elementary school German program for the UM Department of Foreign Languages, at 243-2101 or 

728-5496. 
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